
     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  office@fbcsumrall.org 

Carla Cook, Financial Secretary 
Email:  carlacook@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

 

Opportunities for Ministry 

 

Sunday   
 

Classic Worship        8:30 am 
Sunday School       9:30 am 
Contemporary Worship    10:30 am 
Adult Choir Rehearsal      2:00 pm 
Deacon’s Meeting       4:00 pm 
Bible Drill (Kids)       6:00 pm 
Mayberry Bible study                   6:00 pm 
Business Meeting (budget)       7:00 pm 
  

Wednesday   
  

Prayer Meeting       6:30 pm 
No Student or Children Activities 
 

Thursday 
 

Sr Adults to Landrum’s Country 8:30 am 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

 

Dr. Philip Cooper 
Senior Pastor 

Email:  philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.516.0790  

169 Center Avenue  Sumrall, MS  39482 

Phone 601.758.4738  Fax 601.758.3762 
www.fbcsumrall.org 

 

Church Office Hours 
 

Monday - Friday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 

The office is closed                              
12 noon - 1 p.m. daily. 

 

Financial Secretary  
 

Office Hours:   
Monday & Wednesday 

1 p.m. - 5 pm 
Tuesday - 8 am - 5 pm. 

 

Holiday Closures 
 

December 24, 27 & 31 
January 3 

December 5, 2021 

 

Food needs for  
Lamar Baptist Association: 

Canned meat & soups. Paper goods 
such as toilet tissue and personal hy-
giene items are always needed. Place 

items in box beside church office.             
All donations help fill the food      

pantry at LBA. 

Today is Red Basket Sunday.  
all monies placed in the red  

baskets will be used to 
 purchase food for our Lamar 

Baptist Association food pantry. 

 

 

Disaster Relief 
 

We are partnering with some    

other churches to help Louisiana 

churches whose buildings were 

greatly  damaged by the hurricane. 

If you would like to     donate to-

ward this project, just write 

NORTH AMERICAN DISASTER 

RELIEF FUND on your check 

memo line or on your offering  

envelope. 

OUR GOAL $21,000.00 

We are talking about a possible mission project during the month of June.  
If you are interested in being a part of this ministry project or have questions, contact 

Phillip Butler or the church office.  



   

 
GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering plate. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my Information (members). 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

I am interested in the Discover First Class:.  
 

_____ Enroll Me  _____ Contact Me 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

www.fbcsumrall.org 
 

December 5, 2021 

  Sermon Notes 
 
   

Connecting to ChristEach OtherThe World 

Bible Skills, Drills and Thrills 
 

This program is for students in kindergarten through 6th grade The children will  

meet at 6:00 pm in the classroom above the church  office. Children will develop Bible 

skills and memorize scriptures through fun activities.  

Parents, contact Lynn Butler (601.606.8062) or Missy Mitchell (601.520.3402)  

for more details. 
 

Any adults that would like to memorize the 25 verses that the Bible Drill kids are      

learning, contact Phillip Butler or call the church office. 

Mary, Did You Know 
 

will be presented by our Adult Choir on Sunday night, Dec. 19           
at 6 pm. Bring your favorite Christmas candy or finger foods           

and join us  for a social afterwards 

 

The Mayberry Bible Study 
 

Join us tonight as we go back to Mayberry and  

discuss Biblical lessons related to this video series. 

We will continue the study through Dec. 12. 

The Senior Adults will go to Landrum’s Country on    
December 9.  They will leave the church at 8:30 am.   
Afterwards, they will eat lunch in Collins. The cost     

will be $10 each, plus the cost of  your meal. 

2022 BUDGET PROPOSAL SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, Dec. 5   -   Budget discussion and any amendments discussed         
                  following the evening service (budget business meeting) 
 

Sunday, Dec. 12 -   Vote on  any proposed amendments following evening  
     service (monthly business meeting) 
 

Sunday, Dec. 19  -  Vote on budget, no discussion, morning worship 

 

Dr. Dorman Laird will be signing copies of his new book  
Eight Days That Changed History:  

Meditations on Palm Sunday to Easter 
following our Christmas Cantata, Dec. 19 in the Parlor.  
Copies will be available for purchase, $10 paperback  

and $15 hardback.  


